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Dear Mr. Scott:

NEW YORK.

I have to confirm cablegrams exchanged relat-
ive to the classification certificates of the motor
vessel "Elizabeth Ruth® end, in this connection think
it well to advise you that owners have been successful
in having the case reopened.

One of the contentions of the lawyers is that
the vessel was not classed as original classification cer-
tificates had not been received and they were anxious to
have a statement from you giving, in detail, the reasons
for the withholding of such certificates.

I had previously advised them that I was not
aware of any resson why the certificates had not come for-
ward but they insisted that I ceble you in the premises.

I cannot trace having received from you the orig-
inal first entry report on the vessel; the only original
report in my possession being MOBILE No. 44, covering the
alterations earried out after the specifications have been
drawn up for the necessary stiffening.

If you have not mow done so, I think it would be
as well if the certificates were now forwarded,unless you
have some good ressons to the contrary.

Andrew Scott, Esq.,

London.
J/BT
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